
 

Important Information 
 

School is closed other than to specific children of  

Key Worker Families. 

 

We are running a reduced, essential only staff and 

these staff will be with the children. 

 

School Office reception will not be manned. 

 

All queries must be emailed to  

office@hamstel-inf.southend.sch.uk 

 

For urgent concerns text 07900 778467 

 

Thank you for co-operation in these extremely 

challenging times. 
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